
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

10th October 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to our Nursery, we are hoping that this will be another successful year for both children 

and staff alike. 

 

As you will know we spend the years that your child is with us in the Foundation Stage building 

up a picture of them as a person, their likes and dislikes, learning behaviours and how they play.  

We understand that the children behave differently at school to how they do at home and will do 

things for you that they don’t always do for us and vice versa. 

 

To help to create a bigger picture, we would like to encourage more information from home to be 

brought into school and would like to do this via sharing WOW moments.  We have attached 

some WOW moment slips which we would like you to fill in when something happens at home 

for which you and your child would like to share with us.  For example, riding a bike without 

stabilisers, getting themselves dressed independently, or counting up to 20!  These slips should 

then be given to the adult opening the door so that they can be shared in the circle and put into the 

children’s learning journey to be part of the assessment process for the time they are with us. 

 

We have attached a set of slips to this letter which can be cut up and used. We look forward to 

reading the WOW moments you wish to share with us. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s keyworker or Mrs Keys.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Keys 

Foundation Stage Manager 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

